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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Dear Families,

I’m delighted to welcome you to this edition of our home’s newsletter! As valued
members of our extended family, we want you to have an insight into the lives your
loved ones experience each day.

This newsletter offers a glimpse into the projects, celebrations, and milestones
happening at Yarnley House. We hope it gives you a sense of pride and connection.
Your support also plays a vital role in helping us achieve our goals, and for that,
we’re truly grateful.

As the new Home Manager, I would also like to introduce myself. I have been a
registered nurse for nearly 40 years and have extensive experience in the care
sector, having managed care teams for over 30 years. I have spent the past 11
years as a registered manager for care homes that specialise in nursing, residential,
and dementia care.

I am responsible for all aspects of the day-to-day running of the home, ensuring that
the highest standards of care are maintained and that the Care Quality Commission
standards and guidelines are adhered to at all times.

I am thrilled to be part of a team that is so welcoming and passionate about
delivering a high standard of care to our residents. The home’s values reflect how
care should be delivered and how I would want to be cared for. It is my desire to
ensure the home remains a happy, safe place where residents thrive, and the team
is proud to work.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Sara Muslin
Home Manager

Save The Date

Spring Sunshine

We held a Gin and Tonic afternoon for the residents in the lovely sunshine on the
patio, along with one of our residents talking about her life history. Our resident,
Christine, chatted about her nursing experience in Norwich and her time running a
care home in Bournemouth until she retired.

As we welcome the arrival of spring here at Yarnley House, our gardening club is
eager to get started on planting seeds for our beautiful garden. The changing
season brings a renewed energy, and we are excited to transform our outdoor space
into a colourful haven.

Even when the weather isn't cooperating, our enthusiasm for gardening never
wavers. On those rainy or chilly days, our dedicated gardening club members move
indoors, allowing us to continue nurturing our green thumbs and prepare for the
blooms that will brighten our outdoor space in the coming months.

Recent Activities

One of our activities during April was the fun of flower arranging in our Activity
Room. Our residents enjoyed a sense of accomplishment while arranging some
lovely bright flowers, which were then placed on the dining room tables, looking
fantastic!

We were delighted to host the Ringwood Carers Group at Yarnley House for a recent
meeting featuring a guest speaker. It was a pleasure to meet so many new faces
and witness the connections that blossomed during the gathering. Hopefully this will
be the first of many of their meetings here.

Celebrations

We celebrated a warm and heartfelt Mother's Day lunch, the atmosphere was filled
with joy as residents and loved ones came together to honour the remarkable
women among us. 

We hope everyone had a joyful St. Patrick's Day! As we enjoyed traditional treats
and engaged in fun activities, we are reminded of the joy that comes from
celebrating.

Don’t Dine Alone

Don’t Dine Alone was created to encourage members of our community to come in
and spend time with our residents. It is always rewarding when we can engage with
our community.

Sta! News

Shania Bloy – Employee of the Month

Shania is a hardworking, motivated, and friendly member of our team at Yarnley
House Care Home. She has been nominated by her colleagues and is a valuable
asset to us. She is always smiling and very caring, and we thank her for all she does
to support the home.

 

New Staff Members

A warm welcome to Madison Walton, our new Business Administrator, who started
on 28th of April. 
 

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Yarnley House Care Home Facebook Page.
Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews
Google Review

Copyright © 2025 Yarnley House Care Home, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

Subscribe Past Issues RSSTranslate

https://mailchi.mp/8529fb00a864/spring-2025-quarterly-newsletter?e=4a2a045695
http://www.yarnleyhousecare.co.uk/
http://eepurl.com/i3sp6-/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555552382378
https://www.carehome.co.uk/review-submit/65432253072
https://g.page/r/CZiqB4OSYWJJEBM/review
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555552382378
https://yarnleyhousecare.co.uk/
https://www.chitchatmarketing.co.uk/
https://yarnleyhousecare.us14.list-manage.com/profile?u=a9fce7d69128be31a7a6317c5&id=953dff7091&e=4a2a045695
https://yarnleyhousecare.us14.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=a9fce7d69128be31a7a6317c5&id=953dff7091&t=b&e=4a2a045695&c=6963beda9c
https://login.mailchimp.com/signup/email-referral/?aid=a9fce7d69128be31a7a6317c5
http://eepurl.com/i3s032
https://us14.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=a9fce7d69128be31a7a6317c5&id=953dff7091
https://us14.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=a9fce7d69128be31a7a6317c5&id=953dff7091
javascript:;

